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Welcome to Hope-Hill Elementary School!   I wanted to introduce myself—my name 

is Angie Lewis and I am your new Parent Liaison.   I am so proud to be a part of the Hope-

Hill family.  I will serve as the bridge between our school, the community and your home.  I 

work as part of the team to ensure your child’s academic success.  This is going to be a great 

year! 

 

 

 
  

 

The Parent Center is new to the Hope-Hill family and will open its doors on August 

27, 2015.  Inside the Parent Center, you will have access to four computers and a Lending 

Library.  Computers are available for your use to look for jobs, prepare resumes, search for 

teaching resources for your child, etc.  The Lending Library, which I am most excited about, 

is full of resources to help you help your student.  There are books, flashcards, board games 

and educational DVDs—all for your use.  These items are on a first come, first serve basis 

and can be checked out for a week at a time.   

 

Parent involvement is needed at any school and at any level for our students to be 

successful—the goal for our students here is to obtain a higher level of education.  Parents 

who are involved have children who achieve!  Our children need us to work with them 

EVERY night—the Parent Center will be a resource for you!  If you have any questions or 

need anything, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Angela Lewis 

Parent Liaison 

Parents can find me at the Parent Center,     

which is located in the Media Center, Room M117. 

My work hours are Monday-Wednesday and Friday, 

10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  You can reach me by calling the 

front office at 404-802-7450 or by e-mailing 

at anmlewis@atlanta.k12.ga.us. 

 


